
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

April 28, 2024 
 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 45, All Hail the Power of Jesus Name 

Choir: I Sing the Mighty Power of God 

Missions Minute 
Prayer 

Hymn: 147, This is My Father’s World 
Special Music: Emily Wade and Andie Rebert 
Message: Pastor Ramler 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 
 

     
 

Today 4/28       4:45 pm Choir Practice 

                         6:00 pm 3rd Quarter Business Meeting 

                           7:15 pm Birthday Fellowship  

Mon 4/29        7:00 pm PBC Adult Basketball 

Wed 5/1        7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting, Youth Group & 

                                           AWANA 

Thurs 5/2        7:00 pm Ladies’ Bible Study 

Sat 5/4        8:00 am Church Workday 

        5:30 pm FCA/PBC Volleyball 
 

 

 
 

Sun 5/5        2:00 pm Citizens Nursing Ministry 

                         5:00 pm Trustees’ Meeting 

Mon 5/6         7:00 pm PBC Adult Basketball 

Tues 5/7      12:30 pm Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

        7:00 pm Deacon’s Meeting 

Fri 5/10      10:00 am FCA Spring Concert K3-3rd 

        1:00 pm FCA Spring Concert 4th-12th 

Sat 5/11            8:00 am Men’s Prayer Breakfast  

          Announcements 
Business Meeting: All church members are encouraged to come 

tonight at 6:00 pm for our PBC/FCA 3rd Quarter Business Meeting. 

Join us afterward to celebrate the April birthdays with cupcakes.  
 

Ladies’ Bible Study: The next Ladies’ Bible Study will be on 

Thursday, May 2 at 7pm. Please see Joy Ramler with any questions.   
 

Church Workday: Our next Church Workday will be Saturday, 

May 4, at 8:00 am.  All are welcome.  We will be working indoors & 

outdoors. See Jonny Rebert with questions.  
 

Grandma’s Friends:  The next Grandma’s Friends Bible study will 

be on Tuesday, May 7 at 12:30 pm at Bob Evans. See Bonnie 

Huffman for more information. 
 

Church Bylaws Revision: We will be taking time in the next few 

evening services to work our way through the proposed Church 

Bylaws. It will be informative to see what we believe and why and 

how we operate. We plan to vote on its adoption May 19 at the 

annual budget meeting. 
 

Save the Date: This year’s annual PBC Picnic will be held at 4:00 

pm on Saturday, June 1 at Ballenger Creek Park in Frederick, MD. 

More information to come! 
 

Summer Youth Camp: Our teens and upper elementary will once 

again be going to the WILDS Christian Camp July 1- 6. There is a 

container on the back table if anyone would like to donate funds to 

help defray costs for the young people.  
 

VBS Volunteers & Donations: There is a sign-up sheet in the 

foyer for those who would like to volunteer to help with VBS July 

8-12, from 9:00 am to 12:15 pm. We have a donation box located 

by the table in the back for new or gently used items for our VBS 

store.  See Carol Black for more information. 
 
 

                                      Happy Birthday 
 

Apr 28 Caleb Corselius                May 7 Rachel Miller  

Apr 28 Viktor Brown                May 8 Leif Hammarlund 

May 3 Pamela Weddle                May 9 Derya Demir 

May 5 Lily Trietley                May 11 Jonny Rebert 

May 7 David Corselius               
 

                                  Happy Anniversary 
 
 

May 4 Ron & Patty Cole               May 5 Caleb & Tricia Sturm 

May 5 Kent & Joy Ramler 

 

       
                     

April 28 May 5 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Rebert Muniz 

Beginners – C. Briggs Joyce S. 

Abby Y. 

Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

Toddlers - C. Black Franca A. 

Abby L. 

Pearl A. 

Jude A. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Elaine W. Beth P. 

Morning Worship Elaine W. 

Michelle P. 

Sara G. 

Jasmine V. 

Evening Service Jill B. 

Becky B. 

Pam W. 

Pearl A. 

Wednesday Sara G. 

Volunteer Needed 

Hilary Y. 

Sara G. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

 

 

Raymond & Leila Abou-Mekhael – The fire at our house did 

not stop us from doing the Lord’s work. We had also lost all of 

our food we had prepared for Christmas dinner, but the Lord 

provided and Leila was able to prepare food for 45 people who 

attended. We are in the process of repairing the house, and 

hopefully, we will move back in next month. We are currently 

staying at my mother’s house. Since last December, we have 

held 23 camps, attended by 735 campers. We have 41 camps 

lined up for this summer. On Easter Sunday, we were able to 

distribute 13,000 tracts. The church plant in the southern region 

will be announced next month. They will also be ordaining its 

pastor, Elias Mansour, our son-in-law. Please pray for our plans 

to visit North Africa for a prospect of a church plant. Also pray 

for the counseling course I will be teaching in our seminary and 

the funds needed for all of the camp projects. 

 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving        $ 4,900.00 $ 364,626.90 

Tithes & Budget Needs           $ 8,582.13 $ 369,031.60 

Faith Promise Giving            $ 790.00 $ 30,181.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs       $ 716.98 $ 30,830.14 
 

 
 

 

 

Sunday School       98     Sunday Morning      135 

Sunday Evening       55 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for April 21, 2024 

Stewardship Report for April 21, 2024 

Special Coming Events 


